

Pre – Primary Wing Newsletter



Dear Parent, 1st April 2022



LET'S FOLLOW THE

STAY SAFE..

The beginning of a new class in school is a wonderful time in a child's life. We are happy to be safe and back in school which is an ongoing adventure. Everything is new and exciting and we aim to help the children settle into the new and awe-inspiring environment with ease.

We recognize that each child is unique and every attempt will be made to make his /her experiences both positive and rewarding. We hope this year will provide many happy memories for both you and your child and we look forward to an active, wonderful and rewarding time ahead.

Our aim is to develop skills and values in each child and to involve them in multifarious activities which are woven into the curriculum to make learning more enjoyable and interesting. Activities are well planned keeping in mind the child's strengths helping him/ her to acquire skills and understanding in all areas of development i.e. social, emotional, physical and cognitive. An attempt is being made to keep you updated with all events and information regarding the curriculum through a monthly newsletter. Kindly make it a point to go through the newsletter carefully as it highlights all important information and events of the month.

Best wishes for the new session.

Roopa Arora

Senior Mistress



Ranjana Dean

Headmistress

ACTIVITIES OF THE MONTH:





Our planet is an amazing place, but it needs our help to thrive! That's why each year on April 22, we celebrate Earth Day to protect the planet from things like pollution and deforestation. By taking part in activities like picking up litter and planting trees, we're making our world a happier, healthier place to live and we at DPS Mathura Road also believe in inculcating the same values in our children to be the torch bearers of this project. To cement this thought in our children some interesting and fun filled activities have been planned for them to participate and to give their contribution towards the well-being of our mother Earth. Let's all promise to recycle, reuse and reduce.



11th to 13th April 2022 – 'Chitter- Chatter Buddies'

Pre School is the time when children step into the bigger world, where the seeds of new relationships are sown and where friendships spring and blossom. To make this transition a smooth and memorable one for our little ones, an array of fun activities are planned through which they get to interact with their friends in class and have some fun. As our precious ones get to know their friends, together they move ahead with a smile on their face, a spring in their step and excitement in their heart for each new day.

